BABB ELEMENTARY DEC. 6, 2022

## **BOARD REPORT: BABB ELEMENTARY**

November had activities with students & families working with the staff to provide students w/ amazing experiences



# The holiday seasons are upon us...

Our whole child education has emphasized support for students during the non-academic times of the day to practice respect & working together under student leadership

We would like to thank De LaSalle/St Vincent DePaul, Clarice and Roberta Arnoux, and Babb Fire Department for getting winter coats for our students. The 3-6 class is above, looking very dapper in their new coats.



K-2 classroom has been working on how to support their parts & roles in the Chrsitmas



3-6 classroom has been working diligently on their Christmas play songs & leadership



Shout Outs to Andrea
Sangrey, Jack Parrent, &
Savannah Fitzgerald &
Kim Walker for their
support of students



**Tutoring** 

We ave. 10 students per day, student writing is improved from tutoring



#### **BNAS**

Our TA's are doing a great job implementing the curriculum w/ fidelity



#### SLT

The teachers have done a great job at ensuring that the SLT meetings are consistent BABB ELEMENTARY DEC. 6. 2022

# Update on the the activities going on at Babb during & after school

The month of November was spent continuing our academic SBE plan to ensure that we are providing all the students with a high quality education. As we get better with the learning routines students will naturally create space for more learning other than math, reading, and writing. We take advantage of this by offering students avenues and opportunities to learn how to



work together, provide & comply with student leadership, practice building positive manners, and most importantly of all helping students build their positive personal identity. Family read

nights has become one of major tools in not only attaining this goal but also strengthening the relations and connection between the family and school. In addition we have also began planning for the return of the Christmas play which hasn't been in operation since 2019. In cooperation with the Babb PTO we have also completed a number of field labs to get students out into nature and to provide opportunities for the students to grow in non academic areas. Here are some pictures of the month's events:







### **SHOUT OUTS**

We would like to give a huge shout out to Darren Wing for all of his awesome help & support in getting the Christmas play off & running & just his overall professionalism that he displays. We would also like to give a Shout Out to Richard Sanchez and Kyle Coursey for your excellent work in getting the heat back on in the school. We really appreciate all that you do for the Babb staff and students.

